
YEAR 6 YEAR AHEAD 

MEETING



CURRICULUM OVERVIEW

The topics this year will be...



HOMEWORK AND READING RECORDS

Homework will be set every Friday and will be due in the following Thursday. It is your child’s responsibility 

to complete and hand in their homework independently. As the year progresses, the children will be given 

additional tasks to complete in order to prepare them for secondary school e.g. research for upcoming topics.

Reading records need to be in school everyday and signed by an adult weekly to show reading is 

monitored at home. They will be collected in and checked every Monday by the class teacher. 

Children will read with an adult in school weekly. 

If children read 4 times at home, then they will receive a raffle ticket, this gives them the 

opportunity to win a ticket for the vending machine, half termly.



PE DAYS - AUTUMN TERM 

During Autumn term, Year 6 will have PE on a Wednesday and Thursday. Children 

must come to school in uniform and bring their PE kit with them to get changed into.

Please ensure your child has a white t-shirt, trainers and long jogging bottoms or 

black shorts as their PE kit.



SATS 

We will be preparing the children for their End of KS2 Statutory Standard Assessment Tests 

(SATs). These will occur the week beginning Monday 12th May 2025. Please do not book any 

holidays for this date. 

More information will be provided about SATs during the SATs meeting later in the year (date 

TBC). 



TRIPS AND RESIDENTIAL
This year the children will experience various trips to enrich the curriculum. Our first trip will be to 

‘Warning Zone’ on Thursday 12th September. 

The residential will take place on 9th-11th October. A residential parent meeting is scheduled for the 

17th September for us to share more information regarding this. 

We have other trips in mind, however, as it is the first Year 6 year these have not yet been 

confirmed. As soon as we have made arrangements, we will let you know! 



PHONES AND WATCHES
Children are allowed to bring a mobile phone into school if they are walking to 

and from school. Phones must be handed in to the office as soon as the children 

arrive, these can then be collected when children go home. 

Smart watches are not permitted in school - even if they have ‘school mode’. 

We kindly ask that you ensure your child does not bring a smart watch into 

school. 



SECONDARY SCHOOL OPEN DAYS
Secondary School Open Days are as follows:

Tuesday 17th September - Talk and Tour at Walton Academy 9:30 - 11:30am

Tuesday 15th October - Talk and Tour at Walton Academy - 9:30 - 11:30am

We will let you know of any others when we are informed. 

ALL DATES AND DEADLINES FOR SECONDARY SCHOOL ADMISSIONS CAN BE FOUND HERE: 

https://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/school-admissions/apply-school/3 

https://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/school-admissions/apply-school/3


SCHOOL UNIFORM

Please support your child to wear the 

correct uniform at school. 

If you need any assistance in purchasing 

uniform please let us know. 
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